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Objection

We note that this house 'makes a positive contribution to the conservation area'.

The area of the proposed outbuilding should not exceed that allowed under permitted development.

Its height should be kept to a minimum throughout.

The amount of glazing is excessive and could lead to problems of light pollution.

David Thomas

Chair

BCAAC
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